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295-34 (COR)

Therese M. Terlaje
Thomas Cruz Ada
Joe S. San Agustin

Relative to commending and congratulating Roderick R. Leon Guerrero on his 
promotion to the rank of Major General and to further extending a warm Un 
Dångkolo na Si Yu’os Ma’åse to him for his exemplary leadership, outstanding 
accomplishments, and selfless service to the United States of America and our 
island community.

11/15/17
 8:47 a.m. 

TBA
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Clerks

From: Senator Therese Terlaje <senatorterlajeguam@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 8:39 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: Resolution for Introduction - Roderick R. Leon Guerrero
Attachments: Resolution- Roderick R. Leon Guerrero.doc

Håfa adai,  

Please see attached resolution for introduction by Vice Speaker Terlaje. The resolution presentation details are as follows: 

Event: Roderick R. Leon Guerrero 
Date: TBA 
Time: TBA 
Location: TBA 
 
We request one reading script for Vice Speaker Terlaje and 6 certified copies. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this resolution. 
 
Michelle Manibusan 
Legislative Administrative Assistant  
 
 
-- 
The Office of Vice Speaker Therese M. Terlaje 
Committee on Culture and Justice 
I Mina'trentai Kuåttro na Liheslaturan Guåhan 
34th Guam Legislature 
Guam Congress Building, 163 Chalan Santo Papa, Hagåtña, Guam 96910 
T: (671) 472-3586  F: (671) 472-3589 
senatorterlajeguam@gmail.com 
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